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Mike Burlas joins Hardesty Concrete Construction 

as Executive Vice President 

Hardesty Concrete Construction is pleased to announce that Mike Burlas has joined our team as 

Executive Vice President. With over 30 years in the Concrete Construction Industry, Mike brings his vast 

knowledge and experience to enhance our commercial renovation and base building business. 

President Frank Hardesty says “By adding Mike we are adding the experience and resources to help take 

us to the next level. His collaborative work style will enable all our team members to further our goal of 

providing the best in class service to our clients”. 

Mike shares and embraces our Company’s commitment to our core values of community involvement, 

employee teamwork and “doing it right the first time”, thus helping to continue to grow our strong 

record of customer loyalty and corporate responsibility. 


